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EXECUTIVE: SESSION

Thursday, Octobar 10, 1975

United Statas Senats,

Select Committes to Study Governmental
Oparations With Respect to
Intelligance Activities,

Washington, D, C. .

The Committes met, pursuant to notica, at 11:2% o'clock

a.m. in Room 407, The Canitol, tha Honorabhle Richard Schweiker

presiding.
Prasent: Senator Schwaeikar (prasidingy,
Also present: Fredarick Baron and Rhett Dawson, Profes-
G sional Staff Mambers.

L
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PROCEEDING

-

Sesnator Schwelker. Woulduyou'raise your right hand?

Phone (Ares 200 3444000

DO you solemnly swear that the tastimony you ares about to
i give 1s tha truth, thue whola truth, and nothing but the truth,
8o halp you God?

Mr. Tweesdy. I do.

Senator Schweiker. It has besan nice meating you.

Mr. Tweedy. Thank you very much.

{Wheraupon, Senator Schwaiker loft‘thQ hearing room.}

{Discussion off the record.)

Mr. Baron. Mr. Tweedy, you havs just receivard the ocath
from Senator Schweikur; who has now luft tha room, and you arwe

cundar no obligatiorn to continue to tastify in his absance, bhut
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.obviously the Committes would appraciate it qreatly if you
-viiwould continue to testify.

Ary you willing to continue to testify in the Senator's
absencsa?

Mr. Tweedy. I plan to testify fully.

Mr. Barorn. You are willing to tustify to tha truth as h-r*
as you can do it?

Mr, "weedy. T will indead,

My. Barorn. Are you aware that vou have the riaht to
counsgel?

Mr. Tweady.

‘. Raron. You ars appsarino hare voluntarily without
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" questions at any point if you wish to consult with counsal? -

counsal?
Mr. Twaady. I am.

Mr. Baron. Ars you also awars that you may cease answering

¢

Mr. Tweedy. I am.

Mr, Paron. Finally, are you aware that all of your Consti-

_tutional rights are intact, including your Fifth Amandment

Ifriqhta to remain silant?

Mr. Twaedy. I am.
Mr. Baron. All right, than.

Lat us procesad to reviaw a set of docurents which ware not

_:nvailublu to us in your first axamirnation. Tha attempt here
" today is not to go over a lot of old ground that we covered
©in your first sxamination but to focus our concdrus on a few

; i main events in the alleged story of an assassination plot

- against Lumumba, and to rufresh your recollection by review of

these documants.

Let me introduce as Fxhibit 1 & cabla from Allen hulles
to the Leopoldville Sta+ion, marked for Rohart Guthman on
Octobaer 26th, 1960.

(Tha document refarrecd
to was marked Twaady
Fxkibit No. 1 for

identification.)
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~was the formal uxprassion of that by the Director himself.

TESTIMONY OF BRONSON TWEEDY
Mr. Baron. Wa discussad this cable {n your previous
appearance, did we not?
Mr. Twaedy. August 26th.
May I correct the date? It is August 26th.
Mr. Baron. Certainly.
Tweady. It is rather important.
RBaron. It is August 26th,
VTwuady. Yes, we did indeed dimcuss it tha last time.

Baron. After you took anothar look at this cahle

Y this morning bhafore wa went on tha Tecord, you mada a remark to
‘" the wffect that this cabls was a source of authority as far a=

K YOU Were concerned at the time.

Is that your impression now?
Mr. Twaedy. Yas.

Let ms just add to tha+t a bit. Tha cable per se I did no+

" ! remembar, but it is Perfectly obvious the cable is tha authorie-,

A'Whun I first talked to Mr. Bissell about+ thia, he cartainly

impliad the only reason ths subjact was bheing raised is because
it had been of npatiocnal policy laval concern. 1 do not thint

it could be more cledar-cut tharn that. This was basically, this

I canuot remember which came first, Adid I sws this cable
first, or did 1 talk to Mr. 73i{gsall first. [ suspact that 1

talked to Mr. Bissell first. It must havae bean absolutely i
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the same tims pericd.

This maraly confirmed what I think 1 probably heard from

i Mr, Bisswsll first,
Mr. Baron. In this discussion with Mr. Bissell, you are
'lretorring to the subject of getting access to Lumumba for thes
| purpose of aassassination.
Mr. Tweedy. I think it probably came up in the sanss that
I.th. thrust &f the American position was that there was no
. solution in the Congo without the fall from powar of Mr. Lumumba,
':und no massure should be overlooked to achiave this.-- constitu-
tional. ravolutionary and indeed, axecutlive action, if you want
to call it that.

Mr. Beron. Meaning assaasination?

4
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Mr. Twsedy. Yas.

But none of thesws possibla measures were uxcludaed, and the
main point was that averybody aqreed that Lumumba.haé to qo or
wo Wore ln for very serious trouble in the Congo.

Mr. Baron. You were refurrina ; moment ago in discussina
this cable from Alle: Dullas to the fgct that whoen vou first
discussed the possihility ¢f agsassiquting Lumumbha a3 ons Mmeans
of removirg him from powsr with Richard Bissall, Bissall rafarvel
to this cabla.

Mr, Tweedy. No, I woul.l hava sedan this cable whan it went®
out. T am afraid you cannot pin me down on this, becauss 1

Caunl0t remamher the sequence of svents. It would have hesan a
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perfectly natural follow-up to my discussion with Bissell. T¢
is conceivable that this went out bafore I talked to ODissall,
do not excluda that, but the two ware totally in tandem.

Mr. Baron. MHaving taken a look at all of the documentsa

that wa are about to introduca into the reacord today, befora

1
we bagin taking your testimony on the raceord, are you ‘able to

plupoint with any more precision your initial discussion with
Mr. BDissell of the prospact of assasginating Lumumba?

Mr. Tweady. Pinpoint it in tarms of time?

Mr. Baron. Yas. 7

Mr. Twaedy. No,.not in terms of time. I can only assumm --

Mr. Baron. It would have takan place shoftly hefore this
Allan Dulles cable?

Mr. Tweeady. FEithzr shortly beforw, or shortly aftar,
bacause the next seriss of cablas obviously qet the show, as
it ware, on thé road.

May I comment just generally on thosa cablas as a group?
Thers are ro surprises in them as far as I am concarnad, in
terms of dutail. Much o0f 1%, even to this dav, 1 still do not
remember .

Ore aspect emerges veary clearly for ma, that wa wers vep::
careful ahout wxamining this on ths nossihilities of deira
arvything against Lumumba. nasically, thkis whols pariod was a
Serios of exchangas with the filaeld whe wers seakina, as vou car

gae from that cable traffic, various mmasures that might narfor-
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or achieve the goal, including, indded assassipnation, but not .

by any means limited to-that, that we wers in troubla finding
f means which appeared secure, particularly masans which kapt the
“u.s. hand hidden. It is thes to and from; and the atmosphere
fgo! it which is vary familiar to me; the details of {t, much of
:it avaun on reading them, is rather unfamiliar toc ma. 1 found
‘?no surprises in it.
’ Mr. Baron. Having refreshsd your recollaction by reviewina
I
1'tha!a cables, can you add any graatar specificity to the record
about the substance of your conversationas with Richard Biasell
on the posaibility of assassinating Lumumba?

Mr, Twasdy. T thiank what wa usadlto do, as [ ramember i,

whan it came to tha technical axchangs with *he Station on one
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agget varsus another, the possible security weakness of this
man versus the possihle strengths of another, Nissall left this
largely to me. I do not mean to sav that wae did npot from time
to time review it. He did not duebate with me on whether
-'{EEEEE:ZEJ”‘S somebodv who was worth dealing with or not, hecause

+he had Delaian copnections, fof wxample.

My, Baron., You are savipa ha would have 1aft the obmration:!
datails %o you?

Mr. Tweadvy. The oparaticnal details of trving *o come un
with some s0lution tha+ leookud das if {t made senss, and had a
promiss of success. I do nct racall that we would discuss this

type of a cable ia dstail. As you can Ses, he ralaased quits
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ﬂ a numbar of them, hecause ha wanted to remain familiar with

ll tham.

Prone | A e 2071 3448000

{Discusaion off the racord.)

Mr. Daron. Back on tha racord on thia subject.

-

i Mr, Tweedy. No, I do not have any further recollaction of

I3
:Edctailud discussions with Bissall on thia. On the other hand,

jiit was perfactly clear that he remalpned actively 1ntarant;d in

~it. 1 am sure that he was tﬁa one that had the idea of Justin

;;O'Dounill, for exampla, I think ha undoubtadly came up with
that {dsa. As you recall, I had forgottean wantirely that Justin

"0'Doruall had ever playad a role in thia, I am sure whan ha

fixad on O'Donnell the posaihility to fasirt the Tlie’ of Dtatice
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. he must have discussed this with him. I cen almost say I
remamber it, but hardly.

Mr. Baron. Do you have any racollection of what Rissell

nsaid to you in the saries of discusaions on the prospact of
asgsassinating Lumumba about the lavel at which the axploration
of this prospuct'had bg=r, authorizaed?

Mr. Tweady. No. That is the aspect I was never cleaar on
eXCopt that it was parfactly clear %0 me that he was nuite
confida..t that %his was -- 1 am now talking ahout the eslimination
of Lumumba by whatever means. [ am ro% talkiang necessarily
about asBsaSsipaticn: I want to bHa auite clz=ar on that,

1 was quits clsar ip my mind that the policy levals of

Washington ware agreed that Lumumba must qo. I cannot go an
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further than that. I cannot say, for axample, that Bissell
said I think as an Agency wa should consider szssassination on
this or that this had baen diascussed with the policy levels
of govarnment. I do not know, and it was naver made claar to
Mo nor:does this cable make clear, but it was parfectly clear

that Mr. Dulles felt quite quiet in his mind about dimcussing

: any of thaese aspacts with the State Department or the Ambassador.
Mr. Baron. Off tha racord,.
(Whereupon, a brief racess was taken.)'
Mr. Baron.. We are back on tha racord now.
When we stopped, we ware discussing your account of your
f mueti;aa with Ricﬁard Bissull where the subject of assassinating

i Lumumha had arisan among other maans that had bween considered

4
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in disposing of Lumumba, Did Richar? Biasell avar indicgte
diractly or indirectly to you that he had tha authority of the
2 éresident of the United States for moving forward with an
'f operation which might include assassinatinq Lumumba ?

Mr. Tweedy. Let me make it quite clear, he certainly
ilever mantioned the President at all,

Mr, Raron. Ny nama?

Mr. Tweady. By pemae, or avan by anv indication. It was
Marely my impression reinforcad, cartainly, elthar hefors or
after, uf this cable of Allan Dulles that this was a policy

(- . laval decisio., but the sxtart to which ths Exacutivas had

P
i

-1 1 assassination discussed with him at all, I cannot comment ou.
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it is perfactly obvious that the Agency felt that it had
the support of tha. Executiva in afforts to aliminate Lumumba.

It was at laast my imprassion throughout this whole pariod that

11f it avar came down to tha point whers somebody said, I think

we can do it, and wa dacided upon the means, that someons would
have szid, well, bafore wa do, obviously thare has to be final

approval. I would not have known whare the final approval

i1 would have coma from. I would not expsct that my corresporidencae
;:with tha Chief of Station in Lacpoldville would result in thae

" assassination of Mr. Lumumba without further refaranca.

Mr. Raron. You were under the imprmsslion that whatsvar

steps You Were iunvolved in toward wlimianating Lumumba, as vou
L put it, ware fully authorized at the highest level of tha

Cgovernnant?

Mr., Twweedy. Yes, I was,

Mr. Baron. That would include the Prasidant?

Mr. Tweedy. T do pnot really thlnk I can answur that
guestiorn, ﬁr. Barorn. Wharn someborldy at my laval, fairly serior
though it was, recsives clear-cut assurances that tha policy
leval wants somethinag dose, it is varv Aifficul+ for hiﬁ {o
judgae whether the Prausident p=r sSe has hean in Tontact with the
Agency or that he has done this through his “atioral Securitwv
Advisor, the Scerutary of Statm, Or whoamver. Thare could he
1,0 way that T cculd judge tha+,

I think i+ wouldl he ¢quite mislaading if I ware to try to
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read into it seither then or now.

Mr. Baron. Hhatwcr impression you had of the axtent of
the authority for the staps that you ware taking to eliminats
Lumumba was darived from your conversations with Richard
Bissall?

Mr. Tweedy. And the cablae.

Mr. Baron. And the cabla by Allen Dulles,

Mr. Tweasdy. Which marely indicatad to me that the Agencv

\
was confident that it had its policy gquidance and was thus

| acting accordingly.

Mr. Daron. Batwaen this cabla on Aunust 26th which
Allan Dullaes dispatchud to tha Congo and tha cahle we will now
merk Exhibit 2, which is a cable from yourself to Leopoldvilla
ou Septembar 1%th, marked Fyes Only, Guthman from Jadwin--

{The document refarred
to was marked Tweedy
Exhibit No. 2 for

idantification.)
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Mr. Baron. Werse thare any other meetings that you recall

batween yoursalf and Richard Bissell where he asked you to

move beyond the exploratory stage to the implementation staqe
" in assassinating Lumumba?

Mr. Tweedy. I do not know at all. just 4o not racall
tﬁat ever occurrad.

Mt. Baron. Let uas turn, then, to this cable.

This cabla indicates --

Mr. Tweady. This is the one on tha 19th?

Mr. Daron. Yes.

{Discussion off tha racord.}

Mr. Baror. Dack on the record.

rl
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This cable bagins with your indication to tha Chief of
Statiou that someons was procesding shortly to the Congo who
~would announce himsalf as 544 from Paris.
First of all, to backtrack, Guthman, in this cabla, is
the Chisf of Station, is that right?
Mr. Twusedy. Corract.
r. Baros.. Who wa agraead would bhe raferred to as tha
Chlef of Station or by hin alias, Hedamena, and Jadwin is --
Mr. Tweedy. My pseudonym.
Mr. Baron. Did you have a first Adﬁa irn the pseudonvm?
Twa=dy, Thomas K.
Barco:. Who was Sid from Paris?

Twaedy, T was trving to think. The idantitv is sid
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Brown. Sid Brown as & nams means nothing to ms.

Mr. Baron. If I reprasent to you that we have had tastimogv
trori §{dnay GOEEIISE that this identity stood for himself, does

Pronet | Arss 20T $44-4000

‘ that refresh your recollection?

Mr. Tweody. It would not surpriss mae. It was my assumptior
that it probably was, but I ecould not racall, so I find =-- ip
other words, your explanation, I think, is what I would hava

expectad..

Mr. Baron. Do you have any independant recollection of
- dispatching Sidnay Gottliabion a miseion to the Congo?
Mr. Tweedy. I hava the most unclsar racollection that 1

) SR
. discussed with Mr. Bissall’ﬁidnuy Gottlzah‘n qoina +o tha
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; Congo. I hava no recollections of any convarsations T had

—c—t "

; with Mr.'gngﬁiiéghiﬁsalf, although T am quite convincad I had
them.

In other wordé,it is inconceivable to mg that he would have
gona to the COndo without seeing me. 1 cannot recall £he
Substancnrof our discussions, altheugh I assume, and I imaqgi:.
Mr. Bissall must have shared in this, we discussed what it was
all albout, th- oparational nreoblams involved, so that ha, in
turn, could bz somswhat sansibls ahou* what his own supportin:
rule i tnis miunt ba.

When T say this, it {s a r.asc.ahle assumption but it is
Aot direct rzcollectior.

Mr. RBaron. IDOas this cable indicate to you that you did
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aispatch STAneyHGotEI Lot  to ™
P Gidney*Gottllieb™ to -the Congo on & highly sensitive
mission?

Mr., Twaedy. It does indeed.

Whan you say I dispatched him, I would say it would be

more accurate to say that Mr. Bissell and 1 dispatched him. I

| am sura the authority for him going would have come from he

" rather than ma, but we arranjed the details.

Mr. Baron. Your comment nboué\th. fact that the authority

" would have flowed from Mr. Bissell directy is borns out, 1is it

=£ not, by Mr. Bissell's initlals on thls cable?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes, axactly.

Mr. Daron. Was that a fairly unusual practice, tc have
both the DDP and the Chief of tha Africa Division sign 2
cabla?

Mr, Tweedy. Quite common. Throughout thse organization
on matters of althar particular semsitivity or so important that
the DDP wishad to be constantly informed about correspondancs
on a subjuct, the Chief of the Division would originate and
ssnd out cables and have it aetually signed off by the DLDP.
That was (uite a common practice in the Ageacy.

Mr. Baron. Do you have a racollection, havinag s;en this
documunrt, of the fact that you set up a spacial chanrnel using
the YOPROP sensitivity indicator?

Mr. Tweady. I dJdid not recall ;épnnp, but I rucall special

channels.
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Mr, Baron. This would have restricted all traffic from
yoursalf to Chief of Station, las that correct?

Mr., Twaedy. Yes. My Deputy would alsc have access to it
“An my abBance,

Mr. Baron. That would ba Glen Fields?

Tweedy. Yas,
Mr. Baron. Would Richard Bissell have access to {t?

Mr. Tweady. Indead he would.

\ Mr. Baron. Allen Dulles alao?

;o) Mr. Twasdy. Certainly i{f he Hantea, ahsolutely,
|
|

2 +up in this cable?

Mr. Baron. Why was a anecial communications channel set

B FAUL

Mr. Tweedy. Because of tha sensitivity of the subject.

L 11}

This, agair, was a fraquunt procedure in the Agency on senslitive
ﬁmattcrs. If one was abcut to mount a sunsitive operation, cre
~of the first thinqgs normaliv done was €0 set up special

communications procedures 8o the Adissemination of the messages

could be rastricted to what was raquirad.

Mr. Baron. In this case, the sspeciallv sensitive subiect ¢~
which you were restricting cerununications accuss was the elimi-
vatic: of Lumumba by ons maans or another?

Mr. Tweedy. That is corruct,

Mr. Baron. Wha* was the assiqumant th&*{i}dney<ﬂott11:h1.

was to axplain to the Chief of Staticn when he arrived i the

Couyo?
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Mr. Twoqdy. That, I 40 not recall. I can only assume

L e 2

, that Sidnuy Gottliub‘would have discussed with the Chief of
e

+ Station instruments which TSD might have which could be of

assistance in an assassination attampt. I assumed he discussud

- his inventory, whatavar it miqht be, and the two prasumably ware

1 trylng to come to some conclusions as to what might have the

. bast chance or the most practical chance of baeing used.

L This 1s my ‘assumption. I think in this early stage, that
|| °

. would have bean the purposae of tha exarcisa.

-

Mr. Baro Let mo rapresent to you tha t fl £ 5idnae™
. ne. a -] n ! u L ] [.3:] non ol.. ‘ine'’

o Yy 1 t
gGottlf;BEabout two conversations that he had at Heardnuartars
bafore ha upndartook the mission to the Conqgo i Saptembar of
1960,

First, when Dr. Fottliab looPed a2t this cable and somae
subsequent cables which we will discuss today, ha said .these
cables applied to himsalf. He confirmed the fact that he took
& trip to the Congo and arrived on Semntember 26th as is indiceted
by a subssquent cabla, and left on October Sth, as is indicatarn
by anothar cable.

——--.._n—-‘ }: e

nr. .ort11¢p sald befora he 12ft the Conce -- 1 27 sorry,
befors he left for the Congo -- ha had e convarsatior with you
ard Glen Fields in which you instructed him to ta%e a lathe)
material to *he Conge and give it to tha Chie? of Statios

with instructions tc assassina*=2 Lumumba if it ware nosgible

and to instruct the Chi=® of Station in the tochnical means b
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which this lethal materia)l could be administered through

Lumumba's food or tocothpaste or something that he woul& inqest.

- .

VMr..CEEfffiﬁjulso tastified that in that.couvnrsation.you

rElndicatud to him that thase instructions wure being given at
Richard Bissell's authority.
Did that convarsation take place?
{Dircussaion off the racord.)

Mr. Twaady, His tastimony doss not basically refresh my
iimamory¥ Tha only u?pact of it which I would find unrealilstic is
that he had an instruction from ms to tall tha Chiaf of Station
=‘t'.t:a use this material and no ahead arnd assansinate Lumumba, as
if, {1 effsct, that is all tha authoritv tha* was necessary.

To he frank, that dozs no* make sansd. Thae rast of it is

wARD & fays

: perfuctl; feasible. 1 do not recall it in the datall, but I
. am not going to denv whatﬁézgssaid. T think his racollactiorn’
--.that I told him, in effuct, to go to the Chisf of Statién ans
gsort of gat the show or the road and use the poison and
assassinate Lumumba without any furthar ceremony is just rot *!-
way it would have happanedl.

“r. Narorn. Why is tha+?

Ar. Twewsdy. For ths simple reason that under ne clircumsg*a: o
would that instruction have baan given By me without refarenc.
to high=sr authority up throuqgh the chain of commard.

“r. Daron. When ycu say refarence to hichar authority,

what do you mean?
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Tweedy. My highar authority in the first instance

Mr. Biassell,

= e

Mr. Baron. ‘GOt 1185} did tastify --

Mr. Twaedy. I understand.
Mr. Daron. =-- that you refarred in your convarsation with
him to the fact that you had authority from Mr, Bissall for the

A
uss?gnmunt you were giving tprcottlﬁuba

Mr. Tweedy. The only thing that Mr.jGEEEIiaB!would dlsaaree

on is that thara would ba no furthear reference, which hias

statament implies from Leopoldville bafore thay took any action

on this matter, in other words, take tha final action on this
mattar, and that was navar a matter, to the hast of my recollasc-

:tion. that was aver dslegated by Mr. Bissell, In other words,

wARD B FAUL

'EHr. Bisssll never said, look, you have tha picture, go ahaad
and do it in your own good time without any further retarence

“ to ms or anybody else, nor is the twnor of this correspondence
as I read it that way at all.

Mr. Baron. Do you racall 1if Mr. DBissell ever want as far
as telling you that ié an opportuniﬁy arose to carry off the
assassination of Lumumba in a situztion whsre it would ha
practically impossible to confirm, that there was authority
for proceeding with the assassina*iéu with llsadaquartars, that
the Chiaf of Statior wonuld be, untdar those circumstances,
authorizaed to procead to assassinage Lumurha?

Mr. Twesdv, No, I do not.
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Mr. Baron. Do you have a recollaction about that one way

‘or the othar?

Mr. Tweedy. I do not recall that he ever put it to ma
:jthis way.

Mr. Baron. Let us then brsak down your statemant about this

e
meating with {Dr. ébﬁtrfibainto componant parts.

You agres now, having heard Dr. Gottliedb's, testimony, that
L it {8 true that you had asked {Dr. Gpgflibﬁito go to the Congo?

Mr. Tweady. Indaed, as I assumad I had, yves.

Y |

Mr. Baron. It ls also trus that you knew that {r. Gdttltuh;“

“

was to cerrv a lethal material to ths Chiaf of Station in the

Congo?

wakD & FPauy

Mr. Twsedy. If ha says 8o, T do not dlsaqrea with him.
I do not frarkly racall thet at this noint, but ! Am perfactlv
wadded to accent what hu says.

Mr. Baron. Asauming, for tha moman%, that you would have
required the Chisf of Station to check back with lHeadquartars
before he carrisd out an assassination miaglon, would it be

———— . )
true that vou assiqned Dr. Cottliahithe task of instructing

the Chief of Station tc essassinete Lumumha on that basis?

. . .

Mr. Twaady. (EEZZEE€ZT}gﬁlwa5 the head of the Technical
Sarvices Division, or whataver it was called in those days.

“r. Baron. Let me jump in for & momant.

At this point, for about a y=ar andl a half, hs was the

gclence Advisor to Mr. Bissell, auad he moved to Tachnical
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waAmD

Mr, Tweady. The way you put it to me was thut 1 instructead-

'G§?€Ifihfto asgasainate Lumumba., The answar to that is, I am

' sure I naver 1nstructad-ﬁotxliepito assasainate Lumumba. This

is the way you put it to me.

Mr. Baron. Lat ma corract that.

'

What I mwant to say waa, would you have askad Héottlipbi

to convay the instruction to the Chief of Station that he was

to assassinate Lumumbha if ha found a way to do it and if he

confirmed it with Haadquarters?
Mrl., Twaedy. My answer *0 that is almost cartainly rnot.

Tha*t would have bHeen covsrsd in other corraespondunce, which I

think i's Ademonstrated by thase cables, to tha Chiaf of Station

direct |from me with autherity of My, Dlssell. I would not have

used, nelther would *r, RBisswell, Mr. GEtf 5has tha channel

for +thils instruction.

Mr,, Daroun.

from carryinT the materials %o the Chief of Station and

ingtructing in their use aud givina him an instruction abour
missin; to &ssassire-s Lumumba, %hi* he had one fur+thsr vola
i:. the Coungc: he was tn Sarvse as a tuchnical advisor to *he
Chiaf of Stetion oun the faagihility of usinn these biclcrice

substances to carrw off.ths oparation.

-

[P

r————_“
As ﬁpttff?binu%-it, gortlishiwas to stay down there for

a short period of time to daternina tha tachnical fuasibiliey
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of the opsrational plan that ths Chief of Station might coma

up with.

il " Mr. Tweuedy. This seems quite raauOnnblé to me, Prasumably'’
H] :
, with his technical knowledgs of the nature of these materials

ﬁ
Iihe would be In a position to either comment on or ardvise the
[

Chief of Station as he attemptad to put togathar some kind of
oparation. That makas good sansa to me.
Ha would require, basically, a technical advisor.

Mr. Baron.- Drj:ggggﬁlgptaluo testified that the materials

d

iha toock with him were of a fairly short 1ifa. Thelr toxicity
!

v would wane within a matter of waueks.

Givan that bit of information to refrush your recollactic:,

wARMD B Fhu

;'doBg that make it more likely thaz;ﬁdﬁﬁrféﬁ?waq there, to aid
“the Chieaf 0f Station in actually carrying off thea administratiorn
;:of thuse drugs, &s opposed to giving him general instructiors
j;in the use of such lethal subhstancus?

Mr. Twaedv. I do not know really that T can commant on
thet. If tha materials wonld deteriorate fast, tha use of *re—,
if possible, I would stress the la*ter, would necwasarily have
to he uxneditied, but the ovarwhzlming concern of Headquarters
and ¢*he fisld, aqain, demonstratad in this corruspondence was
our concer., tha+ this thing conld ba doie at all, that it be
done rinht, s=curaely, and tha+ th- U.5. hand should bhae
concealed.

1f this ware at odds with the 1ife of thass matarials,
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think that would have just besn too bad. But I think it is

psrfactly clear that we would not have expedited anything at

i the risk of doing it unprofessionally.
Mr. Barorn. At the point that Gottliabh: left for the Congo
" aftar talking with you, would he have besn énpowerad ‘to convey

“ to the Chiaf of Station that an assassination of Lumumba could

||conCoa1mant of the U.5, hand and usae of thia. matarials hafore

Lba carried off {f ha could meet the criteria you just laid out,

i

i thelr potency waned?
u\h Mr. Tweedy. My answer to that would he he wonld be In o
position to do anything more with the Chief of Station if the?
reached that point in planning, that as of the last time hwu
. was at lleadquartaers that there would prcbably ba an anvroval
from Washington.
Mr. Baror.. You woulr axpect, then, the Chiaef of Station
" would hQVe boen expected to reconfirm with Headquartars the
fact that ha had a go-ahea:d?
Mr. Tweedy. It would nevsr have occurred to me otharwisa,
“r. narén. 1t would ba vour testimony that, although you

do nct specifically recall wvour conversa“lon with QEA;thtilﬂ&.

you would have made that clear tofDr. ﬁoéFff;E?w

Ay avmam gt T

dr. Tweedy. I would have thouaht so, yes, hu* T could net*

commeniy any furthear.

Al Sieer v F

Mr. Daror. The reascn for that+t is you Ao not recall th=

i

conversation?
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WARD & PAUL

Mr. Twaedy. HNot only thatl_DtT’GoﬁEIf;Siyas as familiar

a8 1 waa with (a) the sensitivity of thia particular project
- and what was involved and tha way that the Agency did icts

" businesa, which was things of this kind ware not dsalt with on

'inort of an offhand basis,.

Mr. Dawson. What is offhand?

Mr. Tweady. The fact that thas fiald and 5??idffﬁffiﬁiwaru ,

:quVan somathing in the nature of a blank check as to how thay

! would go about it and whan, without furthar raference to

Headquarters.

Mr. Dawson. If wa are to tis thia to the cables, then,

" {as theras somathing in tha cables prudatlnq-ﬂEttll;b'aLvislf to-

Nl L ikrd

" the Congo which would lead you to believe that it had previousl~

bael. authorized by some words in thoss cahbles?

Mr, Tweedy. What, Mr. Dawson, hadl previously bean

:!authorized?

Mr. Dawsen. The authorization of tha assassination affor+,
the elimination of Lumumba.

Mr. Tweady. Only in tha most generzl fterms. Mo oparatio:.
had bLezn put forward by tha fimld., In our Husainess, *hasa
thiras Wwere done bv opera+ional nlarning, a* which point onre
came up with an opsration that was aqreed upon by tha Station
and by Headquartaers, an”d this, then, would have heer aither
implem=uted or not, according to the sav-30 from !eadquarters.

‘\r. Pawson. That kind of operatlonal planning is
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after Mr.{gfttrteﬁigrrives in the Congo, is that corract?

Mr. Twaedy. This, In affact, is that (Indicating). You
" can teull by the Chief of Station, thare i{s no furthar
. reference to Mr. Gottllab, as I recall.
. —~—

Mr. Baron. In this cable traffic?

Mr. Tweedy. In this cablae traffic, was looking at all

sorts of ways and meane of sliminating Lumumba, not raestricted

. to assassination, which coincidas exactly with my recollaction

.. of the: paricd between when tha subject was first broached to the
Station and that rathar indafinable pariod whan, in effect, (¢t

'uaa all over, which, T sunpose, basicuily is the disavpeara:i~e
of Lumumba.

I think all of this traffic supports my contantion that

AR B FALL

under the instructions he was givan, the Chief of Statjon in
! Leopoldville set about exploring all alleys and found none
"ecrystal clear. There were problems with all of them. Soma
looksd more promising than others. Individuals who might be
used obviously lookad more promising than others. Sone were
discussed and discarrded. Wa coﬁmentad on some. And so it
war.t.
Mr. HBaron. I think that we should proceed in a moment
to go through thes:z cahles with a closs e¢ya, ans hy one.
Ope further poink in(hr,,bpgglﬁﬁﬁrghtestimony, to bs ‘fair
to him, he said he was under tha imprassion that it was aensrel

Aguncy procedure that in a mission like this one thae Chie? c¢f
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Station probably would check hack with Headquartars, that any

prudent Chiaf of Station would check back to reconfirm his

authorityto go ahead with an assassination opmration, but irL

[l
e

GottlTAEjsaid in his conversation with you ha was not told
,:that ha should coAv.y to tha Chief of Station the requiremsnt
i that ha should chack back with Hmsadquarters beforas he proceeded
‘ with the assassination of Lumumha.
Mr. Twaady. I cannot commant on his statements, bacause
I cannot recall what I said to him, It cartainly is perfectlv .
concaivable to me that I cculd have had this conversation with
him and not mantionad this, that thig would he covared in al!
the basic corraspondence tha*t 1 was having with the Chief of

Station.

AARD B PAUL

Mr. HaroL. So ther i+ ia possible -- or is i+ nrobable
LY

' that in vour instructiocrns tb‘ﬁidnay Cottliab}about his missicn

to the Congo vou might nct have explicitly mentioned tha

reguirement that the Chief of Station return to Headquarters

to reconfirm ris authority to move ahead with the assassinatio..
Mr, Twezdy. It ig, I sunpose, pessible, 1 am not goina

to sevy it 1s no% pessible. T am mer=1ly szvint that that is

Lot the way we did business, d4nd on the whala, Sidlnav Gostliab

wouldl e as familiar wi*h tha* as 1 would -- nerhaps not a3 -

fFamilier with i%, bhscausSe hs was on the techriral gide wher= 1

was ci. th: opsrational sids and us=d tc thin chain 0f commar!

thina end the r=lationship hutwean the Divisisr and Station
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Chiefas in the field, to a greatar extent than{Dr. Gottliabiwoul.

The last thing I am doing is impugning his veracity and

i his teuéimony.

Mr. Daron. Whaen you say it is not th; way wa do business,

you meant to say it was your understanding in ganeral Agency

1 practice that the Chief of Station in & situation like this

| would ba axpected to chack back with Headquarters?

Mr. Tweedy. Whaen a Chiaf of Station was given the authority

. to carry out something entiraly on his own initiative, that
‘was made quits clesar -- I'm not talking about this case, I mecan

' gauurally -- this was made Aquita clear,

Mr, Baroin. When you wers *talking about the fact that
"this was pot thua way that we qgenereslly did husiness.” you wer-
not rekarrinq to the fact‘that vou would have made Lt ahsolut=!-
explicit in any conversation witﬁfﬁﬁ?ﬁéyfﬁpt&fiib?or anyhody
lika him who was urndertaking a sansitive mission that the Thi<’
of Station would be axpected to chuck back?

Mr, T™waedy. If I had not mantionad this tdgﬁiﬂns@ ﬁgﬁ}fiiz

¢nd he said I did not, 1 am perfactly pranaread to halieve hin,
it would be because it nevar occurrzd to me thet the Chief of
Station would act ir any other wav. That is it.

Mr.. Dawson. Nf courss, Mr, !Hedgeman also tastifiad thet
it never would have oceéursd to him to have carried this out
without having ch;ckcd hack, ar?! he did so, of ccursa: the

cahles will show that verv clearlwv., What we ara trving to fo-us

TOP SECRET



on is exactly what Mr. SOtfliabrconveyed to Mr. Hedgeman,

which, of course, you could not testify to,

P [Ares 102) 344-8008

Mr. Tweédy. I could not.
Mr. Daron. Or what you said to him.

Mr. Twaedy. I think it is quite possible that I did not

| Bay to 'Mr. Eottff?b, é}iz_for Heaven's sake, do not hava the

. Chief of Station go off assasainating this fellow without
_:rof;rrinq back to Heasdquarters. It would never hava occurrer
' tn me to do that. It would have bean, in my view, superfluous.
Mr. Dawson. You ars, of course, aware that Mr. iledqgarar
’;was aware of this practica in the Aq;ncy?
Mr., Tweady. Certainly.

Mr. Dawson. You had suan that happan. He had only bean

wA®mD & FAUL

Station Chief for a short time; in spite of that, he was still
luware of Agancy practice? X

Mr. Twaedy. I think that it would be parfactly truqrto
say that any clandestine sarvices officar who had raached a
cartain saniority in field aexraerience whe*her he was Chinf n*
Station or not, he would have suckad this in with his mothar s
milkx. We ware, if I may say so, a very disciplined orqaniza*in
in that reaard.

r. Dawsow. Op=cifically as to Mr. ﬁadqgman, that woul<!
apply to him also?

Mr. Tweedy. It wonld indeed.

Mr. Barorn. lLLu* us procez=d then to 4 document wa will
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Exhibit 3, which is a cable from Bronson Tweedy to the Chief
of Station for hia eyes only on September 22, 1960.
{The document raferrad
to was marked Tw.cdr
Exhibit No. 3 for

{idantification.)
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Mr. Twaedy. Thia ia mostly discussion of[E?ﬁEE%iﬂq;h

Mr. Baron. The man you refarrad to was at this time an
agunt that was 1in contact with the Chief of Station?

Mr. Twsedy. I remamber him vary well, I could not possihly
ramambar his nama. I remember him vary well; I mat him later.

Mr. Baron. Ila provad to ba a highly sffective agant for
the Station?

Mr. Twaedy. lla was a very good intallinence aqgent, an
axculleant intalliqance agant, for the simple raason that ha
was able to maks contact with groups anq muadla In ths Congo
which wes very difficult for non-Africans to reach. !'le was, for
¢ yaar or two, a firsc-class intellinence sRource baslc;lly:
w0t an action source, but an intelliamsace sourcs.

Mr. Barcn. When you read the sentwunce that .is at thes
beginning of paragraph B on tha first page where {t says:

“Concur this possibility worth watchina, but if decided suppor*

1.

for‘ﬁg?ﬂﬂ? objectives. Relieve essential such bs provicded
through third ndatioral charnal with PRPRIME role completelv
concaaled.”

Wha* dre vou referring %o thare?

“r, Tweedy. I am .o% sura; 1 do no* ranenbel.
recall what the incoming cable said.

04

What ! am obviously seyina iﬂ&,'!?ﬁ't‘ﬁ"ﬂff'ﬁ had, 1 auess, an

e/ A
wife who watsd, at lwast had been, ai

m 1 *hink what [ was saying is, 19 wu wanted to use
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SCHOtTOICE directly in an assassination attempt, that I would

not dismiss it out of hapd.

Frone (Aswe 207 3444000

Mr. Baron. You would ba concernsd about its ‘security?

Mr. Twaady. Absclutaly.

Mr. Baron. You then would say the phrasa '§§?ROP objec-
tives" would refar to an assassination attempt?

Mr. Tweedy. Yas.

Mr. Baren. That the assassination, discussion of an

assassination attempt, was baingvroltrictud to th-'ﬁﬁPROP

' . channal?
I

b

E? Hr, Twaudy., Yes.

Mr. Baron. On the last page of this document --

Mr. Tweedy. Tha only thing tha*% worri{es me about this

wARD & FAUL

-+ conclusion of mine is this, the mora I read {t, 2-B is anothar

.+ " paregraph, which may not have had anything to do withi%cﬁoé%%qzﬁ

¥ at all and I do not fael, at least I camnot recollect, why

N -
4 any laaks would almost certalnly have included thu[;f{_j::l

P
if .wure involved ir this. Thug, I am irnclinaed to
o

fael T am talking about somabody else and notti."

Mr. Haron. I will represent *n vnu {n o*her cable traffic,
I believe, which we will ruviaw as we proesad hera, thara was
Jdiscussion of the uss of ano*“.-
Mr . Tweady. This wzs nrobahly the casea. 1 do not thintv
. 4L
this ruefers to[z?hoﬁﬂml B hera I do not think refmrs to

1 cannot recall --
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Mr. Baron. Who?

.-:_ .
EQPROP objectivas would still refer to sxploring posaihilit{us

! to an aasassination attempt?
Mr. Twoewdy. Yeas.
Mr. Daron. This may refer to exploring it wit&_a
| diffurent agunt?
Mr., Tweedy. Yes,.
Mr. Raron. ©On tha last page, paragraph 3, {t talls the
, Chiaf of Station: "“Not intended you conatrus abovs comTenta
ﬁ a8 basically negative. You and colleagua undsrstand wa cannot
read over your shoulder as you plan and asnass opnortunitias.
Our primary concern must be‘concaalmant PAPUTIMFE role unless

cutstanding opportunity emarges which makes calculated risk

WARD B PAISL

first class bet. Ready entertain any ssrious propcsals you
make based our high rugard hoth your professional judaments.”

What are you refurring to in that paraqraph? \hat meassaqe
are you convaying to the Chief of Station?

Mr. Tweady. Wall, I think if you read the cahle vou will

SO0

notice that we have found difficulty with a numbar of his

prongsals, Theass were exnloratorv nronosals. I wanted --

AL« ¥

Mr. Baron. For carryina off an assassination mission?

. Yk

Mr. Tweedy. You kuap coming off wi*th an assaasination

misaivn as if this was always just around tha corner. What I

G en Sireet, 50

am saying is, we are in a period hara quite commorn in our

business of very intensive onerational plarning and axploratic:..
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All sorts of things were coming up from the fleld. I had

commanted on it here; in ths and, I say, do not be discourage

i becauss you do not see the p;obaﬁla channal wa will usa, I

assume the colleague was §1d Gottlieb), becauss I guess he was

still thera.

Mr. Baron. The first tima he had not arrived, but you had
dlraady cabled that hia arrival was imminent?

Mr. Tweedy. I assuma that that ia the collesaque. I do
: not thiank he would have talkasd to anybody elae oa it. That is

all it means.

It is, if you like, a tachniqua of managament.
Mr. Baron. Moving on to =& documart that we will mark

- Exhibit 4, tha naxt cable, 18 from Allen W. Dullass of Septamber

WARD & PAUL

14 24, 1960 and your PAsudonym i{s also listed am one of tha senders
of the cable to the Chiaf of Station.
(Tha document refarrad
to was markad Tweedy
" Exhibit No. 4 for

ldantification.)
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Mr. Daron. In this cable, in the firat paragraph, it says:

"Wa wish give avery possibla support i(n eliminating Lumumba

o | Ases TOT) 3444000

'from any possibility resuming govarnmantat poaition or L{f ha falln
"in Laop*" -- meaning Leopoldvilles -- "setting himeelf in Stanley-
;ville Or ulsewhare "

First, for the record, any time your pseudonym "Jadwin® or
; YOur name “Tweady" appaars in the upper lafthand cornar of a
;cabla Or your signature appears on tha bottom, you dispatched
‘that cablae? Is that not riqht?

I am raferrina ganarally to the cable traffic.

Mr. Tweedy. What it maans {s thia. Tt could maan severes!

thinas, but 1 parscnally -dictated the cahle and diapatchad i+

. TauL

without further referwsnce, or for somu reason ! constructed +he

LS 14

_Cable and had it releasad by a highur authority, ;lthar Mr,
':Biasull or Mr. Dullas. Although £hosa were not the only alter-
natives, if my name was on it, I was connscted with it in onu

" form or anothar.

I would guess that I dictatad the cable and that “ir. Dulles --
and I do not have any idea.how this cama about -- Mr. Dulles
wanted to Sse it, and Mr. Hisswll sugqustad that {t 70 out
from Mr. Dulles ant myself, T jJust do not knoy. . What this
means 18, Dullas and Tweedy wars totally aware of *ha cahla.

Mr. Haron. Peturaine than to the santenca [ citad from
the cable where wou aind Dullaes were talbkina abocut givips evers

possible suppor+ i eliminatioa Lumumba, what massane --
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Mr. Tweedy. "Eliminating Lumumba from any posaibility

resuming governmental position.” This, 1f 1 may say AG, ravarts

f to the oriqinal inntrucfion from Mr. Dulles which was that the
U.5. position was that Mr. Lumumba must ha ramoved from a

i poasition of authority in thae Congo and that uuuaasid;tion was

not by any means the only way by which thia might be accomplished.

This, I think, marely reiteratas that it ia not a -~ being

Sy
| a {pPROP cablae doas not raefar Bpacifically to aasassination.

Mr. Daron. Would this cable, in using the phrase "elimina-
ting Lumumbae® in this contuxt contamplata eafassination as
at lsast ons of the possible means tha* minth+t ha naad?

Mr., Twandy. I am afraid 1f 7T mZYy sS&Y SO vou are puttipa

wWAAD & FALYL

words iu my mouth. Thig is axactly wha+ {¢ Sa¥8, He has two
MasBagas now from “Mr. NDullaes. Tha firast one, T thirnk, was
“ perfectly clear. Sincw then he has had magsaqus from Mr,

Dulles' subordinates liks myseff. This mermlv makes it clear
again that Headquarters wishes to "give uvery possihle support
in elimirating Lumumba from any possibility resuming gqovarnment.:
position” and I canrot S8&Y MOr= than thet, and T think to gav
that this strassecs assessi.etion wonl! Dz oquits untrue,  fut e
Chizf of Stetion, in Leopeldville was already undar inatruction
to be considering thin as onm of the possihilit}:s‘

Ar, Baron. Assas@inetion?

Mr. Tweedv.  This dowss ot crangs trat

Mr. haro,,. [ think thet is fine.
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WwARD & Pauy

| The interesting aspect of that sentenca for me is the

Test of the sentence whers ‘it makes it clear that not only is

| therae a coucern about Lumumba being able to resums hia position
I! . .

:; ln Leopoldville, but anywhers elss, and it would seam that

;

!:asnaaninAtion would at least have to be one of very faw means
that coulq insure that fact that Lumumba would not resume a

f:pc.wsu;!.v:n-x of power anywharse.

Mr. Twesdy. I do not think I can éommcng any furthar.

Mr. Baroin. Lat us introducas as ﬁxhibiﬁ 5 a cable

3 dispatched from the Chiaef of Station on Septembar 27th, 1960
for your uyes only, and thisg éablu baginra with a rafsrencs to
:o?t“"n&‘e?l"ﬁb“.
It says he was contacted 26 September. “We on same wavs
‘1ehgth." Ther it continues, “"Hance baliuva most rapid actior
cousistent with security indicated.”

The next paragraph says, "Rasis 2 +alkg considaring
possibilitimg:” -- thura follows a lisf of possihilities from
A to G and paragraph 3 on *h: hottom of pagqe } savs, "Plan
Proceced ou basis prioritissg as listad ahove, upluss instructer
to contrar..,”

(The document refarrad
to was marked Twaady
Fxhihit No. S for

ldantification.)
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Mr. Daron. Does that indicate to you that on the list of .

priorities, priority A would hava bean conaidered by the Chimf

of Station to be his top priority?

Mr. Twaeudy. Cin you read, by the way, paragraph 1:
T 2 talks cansiderinq posaibilities” of dilpatchinq
to Stanlayvillae and taking rafuge -- that would be refuqe, would
| it not? Uﬂ
r. Baron. Yas. *“Recall frorn Stanlayville® --
Mr. Twaedy. -- "and have him take refuge with big
© % Brothsr® --
Mr. Baron. -- "Would thus act as insids man to brush up
datails to razor edgsa. Also would providae 1nfo on food and

aqricultural problem., Guthman rccnllinqﬁi?ﬂﬁtrﬁﬁso!to Teop .

When Dr.‘Gottliebilooked at this cabla, ha testified that

wARD A FAU,.,

this cable indicated that he arrived in the Congo on the 26th

| 0f September. He had two talks with the Chief of Station whare

:’thay discussed various operational possibilities of gettina rid

of Lumumba, The lettar A rep;uSen%ed their top prioritv plai.

Would you agree with thet interpretatior of the cable

Mr. Twandy. I would think so.

Mr. Harou? Would you --

Mr. Twesdy. When he says: "Plan orocued on basis prin: -
itias ag listed above" this aqain i8 na* what he was qolsa “r
do at the conclusion of this without furthar refararce cavr:

out ar assassipation. Me Bays, what we sue s[5
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| best answer to our problem.

Mr. Baron. Does he not indicate in this cabla though

Prone (Ases 102} 3444000

that he would procesd to implemsnt these plana unless he warwe
inatructed to the contrary? In othar words, this very cable
a might constitute his requast for a confirmation.

Mr. Tweaedy. I disagres. I think these various possibili-

. tiocs Btill need furthar exploration is what he was suggesting

. to lisadquarters. he concentrate onthat. is the bsst possible use

ey

T of choé; ffelon this including further opsrational intelligence
on the sltuation which might 1lesad to an aqreemant that we wculd
use this man, and then all th;sa othars, hut it does not in &nv
sensfe, as far as I am Ccncﬁrned, it is nn*t {n anv sanse *he

Chief of Statio. saying, if A looks terribly nocod 1 shall Jusat

WARD & PAUL

go ahead and finish the job without further refersnce. XNot at
all.

Mr ., ﬂaron. 1 do not understand how ysu.can read the phras-
"unless instructed to the contrary” ip that way,

Mr. Tweudy. Because theure are other po;sibilitias hare.
I am sorry, hut. I am afraid lookina at it fifteen years later --
in the subject tha* you are anffaged in., T thirk you would lock
at it en;iraly Aiffarantly than_l would, working on a dav-to-der
Mattar with the Chief of Station. Thuere is absolutelv nothinn

ir. this cable which says that thay have %hz danswer tc




WwARD B PAUL

NAGRL LTS

take rafuge with Dig Brother, meaning move into Lumumba's *

Sntourage?

Mr. Twaady. I think probably this would be -~ I am trying

. 0b
Was this possibly ?

Mr. Baron. I do not know tha operationil datails.

- t0 think how this was.

Mr. Tweedy. He {did have some access to Lumumba'e entour-
—— .

‘éggil‘uhich was the reason wé wara 80 intarested.

Mr. Baron. Would you asaume that this ceble is suggesting

| r:E |
' lthat o hotrotifel be recullud o Leonoldvilles so that he might

" move iutoQEEEEEEEZEZEEEEEF:E3?
Mr, Twaaeady. Absoclutaly.
Mr. Baron. Whuare it says he "would thus act as {Eﬁida mcﬁ;
" to brush up details tc razor edge,” would you assume that rufars
to exploring the means by which Lumumba might be poisonad?

Mr. Tweedy; I think that is quite a possibility. 1 eannof
spacifically say yws. I suspect he was our best potential source
for operational intelliqence, if you lilke, on this.

Then ha says "Alse would provide info on food and aarioni-
curel problems.” I have a vague recollection at thir point the!
he was raporting rather impcrtantl? on aspects of food and
agriculture which was a major nolitical factor within tha Coran
theo. 1 cannot put it any more clearly thar *hat.

Ithink it is that this woul!? ba a byproduct of this, rhs

we woull aet mor= good renorting on the subiect.

TOP SECRET




-
k)
«
.
L]
<
[ 3
«
]

Mr. Daron. You would resad that sentsnce literally instead
of an obliqua refarence to getting access to Lumumba's food by
which hs might be polsoned?

Mr. Twaedy. I would read it‘much more literally than that.

Mr. Baron. Let us turn then to Exhiblt 6, which ie a
cable from the Chief of Station on September 30th to Jadwin,
which is yourself --

(The documant rafarred
to was marked Tweady
Exhibit No. 6 for

identification.})
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Mr. Daron. -- in which the Chief of Station says: "“No

really airtight op possible with assets now available. Must

P {Arse PO 5448008

E choose betwesn cancelling op or accepting calculated risks

" of varying degraes.”

o ‘
baat assat available. Vliew nacessity act

immadiately, if-at all, urge lleadquarters authorize axploratorv
. ) i
convarsations to determine lfljfeﬁﬂﬁﬁﬁﬂﬁm”willinq take role as

active agent or cut-out this op.”
Firat, would you read the ssntence or the phrase "view
nacessity act immadiately, 1f at all™ to rafer to tha fact

. PO, )
that at this point{ﬁcttlieb had informed tha Chia® of Statlion
o

that ths l=thal matarial was of a limited 1ifa?

Mr. Tweedy. I cannot rwe=dally comﬁunt on that. Thar is

waARD A FAUL

curtainly a perfuctiy reasonahlwe axplanation for that ramark,

*5!Zbut as 1 do not know exactly where Lumumba sat on that particu-
1
I

lar moment when this cabla waa sant, it miaght have somethinag
to do with his availahility or gomathinnt elas, 1 just do not
know.
Certeinly your first point is & nossihility. Tt aqualle
L}
Mabes cleer, of course, that althouak
i, an onerativaal intellinsncae suoport role, he at this noint

hart nevar heen cut in on plans. 0f couras, Chief of Station

1id not X.ow whethur he woull he wiilirg *c no a'ona with this

Chisf of Sta+rio,. h=rs is ropsiderica arn
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approach
Mr.
Mr.
is being
Mr.

Mr.

totq-ch-otr—uti:?zf first on a hypothetical basis --

Tweedy. Yas. ~et
09

Baron. It is clear here, ia it not, that|Schotpod

viewed as a potential assassination assast?

Tweady. Indaed.

Baron. Let us introduce as Exhibit 7 a cable on 30

Septamber 1960 signad by Glan Flalds to the Chief of Station,

rd
agaln in the YGPROP channel.

{(Tha document referred
to was marked Twaady
Fxhibit No., 7 for

idant1{*ication.)
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Mr. Baron. Prasumably, {¢ ig responding to the cable that

wa just looked at, and in this cable, Glen Fialdg says, "You

Q%
are. authorizead have axploratory talks withE;Ehotra‘E&!to

; @%3a398 his attitude toward Possible active agant or cut-out

role.”

Would you assume that Glan Fields consulted You before

Sundinag this authorization to the Chiaf of Station?

Mr. Tweedy. nNot nacassarily. I might havae been out of

. town that day. As You will notice, all ha says ia, *You :are

i authorizw! have exploratory talks® and "Aqres with you finitial

discussions should ba on hypothetical basis.” And, of

COUrswe, 4t that point, we woulAd eXpact a raport from the fielc

. 01 how it want. Ye wag taking (¢t one step further, He mlaht
. not have cleared that with ma if I ware away. Ha might also

. have perhaps cleared it with Mr. Dissall.

Mr. Barou. As your Deputy, it would have bean parfectlv

1 Proper in your aeves for Glan Fislds to have issuad this cabhla

without consulting you?

Mr. Tweedy. CTertainly. It is gquite npssiblu, too, thar
he even told Mr. nisgat] whiat hs was nlarpina +o do. [ cannot
tell vou specifically. This is al] “hat *his cahle authoriz-s.
I find it antirsly within his dalequtad rdsponsibilitias;

Mr. Raroa. Would it hav- beai: stamddard nreocudurae for
Glan Yiwlds, in YOUr absence, to mantion to Richard Nissell «:.

fact that such authorization to be sant to the Chiuwf of Statio.:
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WARD B Faug

on an exceptional and sensitive mission like this one?
Mr. Tweedy. Would you say that aqgain?

Mr. Baron. Would it have baesn standard procedurs for

" Flelds to chack with Rissall in your ahsence hafore hea sant auch

; a cablae?

Mr. Tweady. No. Filaeld's understanding of his authorities

; and his relationships with tha DOP on such matters were exactlw

' the mame as mins. We would have sean eye to aye with him,

If I had sant the cabla, undoubtadly 1 would have lat

" Mr, Bissall know that I was plannina to carry thila thing thet

much closar. Thse raaron for that ls that wa wara agatting closga
to informing a third party tha* this was in the wind. Tharefc:.,
bufore wa actually took this stap, T think aomuthing like

this, a ".hir-d party baiuq

Mr. BDaron. As Exhibit 8, wa will iu*;oduca a cabla on

‘October 7th, 1967, from tha Chiaf of Statin to Jadwin, which

is yourself.
(The doruman® raferra!
to was marked Twaady
Rxhib}t No., 9 for

idan+t{fica+tionr.)
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Mr. Baron. This cable bagi with fare :
gins ara arTnco to Sidnay]

— . , 1
; Gottliel and ha! i ."Dapartaed Leop for PBPRIME 5|October, view

| wxpiration data his materiails. However, laft cartain {items of
* continuing usafulnass. Guthman plans continue try implament
op."

Do you have any independent recollsction of racaiving

this cablae? |

Mr. Tweedy. You know, it's tefribly hard whan you see
" momething that clearly occurrad, and to me I read, it's
. tarribly hard at this staqe.té say, of course I remember. It all
reaads perfectly familiar to me now.. To 84y quite spucifically

I racell rucﬁivinq the cable will pafhaps q0 a littla havond

my Maemory.

walkD & FPauy

Mr. Daron. DNased upon having read this cahle at that
time, which you assume you did, is that corruct?

Mr. Tweedy. Abhsolutalv,

Mr. Bareor. You would have known tha%‘é%#ﬁé?nﬁgggzzgﬁihaﬂ
lauft the Congo on Octobar 5th and that the Chief of Station
Plarned to countinue to %ry to implemunt tre opsration.

Mr. Tweady. Which muans that he would continue his
axploratory onerational work to sas if he could come to 80N
solutior.,

Ar. Beron. You would reoad thet santarnce atill to apuly

to aiu exoloratory phase, a phase in which the Chief of Static:.

was exploring the feasibility of assassina®ing Lumymba as
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-amp

.|oppoaud to moving to impleamenting?

Mr. Twwedy. Absolutely. Under no circumstances anything
alne,

Mr. Dawson. Based upon this Exhibit and the pravious ons

" than, Mr. Tweady, is it your opinion that in this case no agent

{ was aver asked to assassinate Lumumba?

' Mr. Tweudy. Yes, indead. That also coincides with my

bast recollectlion which is not all that damn good. It is

parfactly ohvious thatEEicéfofﬂﬂ‘was naver raquested to

assassinate Lumumba, and I have no recocllection of anvbody
having been asked to do this.

Mr. Dawson. Whethaer %he discussicon was hypothetical, as

L ]
outliined in the pravious oxhibit.

Mr. Tweeady. VYas.

Mr. Dawson. Why i3 it obvious thatEﬁn:hdt:—riolfﬁiju was never

asked *+0 assassinete Lumumba in light of the santence in this

cablu that reads, "Although did not pick up ball,” -- raferrin-
to the fact that [HElrrsf did not necuassarily pleck up the
ball o assassinating Lumumba in his conversation with thz Chi.
0f Station, the Chief of Stetion neverthelesa helievad "he
prepared take any role necessary within limits security accos
plish objective."”
Does thet not indicats
af 30MgOl.e 'Who was prepnarerd o undertake ar assassination -1

if he should he tasked with it?
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Mr. Tweedy. I did not say he was not. This at that time

is the Chiaf of Station's best asasssment of what tha}

reaction would ba if tha thing was formally put to him so
bluntly that he understood ontirely what it was all about.

do not recall, I do pot baliave any of this rasidual traffic
indicatas that it aver got so far that we did .that, and I ghlnk.

{
my own beliaef is it is a 50~-50 proposition on whethu

would aqree to do it. I think probably in "limits security

accomplish objactive” ls probably the controlling factor.
L cannot really racall anymores.
Nr, Dawsorn. Off tha racord,
(Discussion off the record.)

Mr. Baron. Back on the record.

wARD & PAUL

This report on October 7th by the Chinf of Station rufars
" back to the u%ploratory convarsations that he mentionea ha
- wag --
Mr. Twaedy. Implied to by Fields.
Mr. Baron. -- authorized by Fields in the pravious cabic
of th= 10th.
Hr. Tweedy. Riacht,

HMr, Harnin. As Fxhibit 9, we will introduce & cable siane.’

T
by B, Tweedy to ths Chiaf of Station in the yopaon channal,

iTha documunt referrad

t0 waia markagd Twaagadv

L0 et S

Exhiht* o, 9 for
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2

Mr. Daron. It bagins, “"Had good discussion your colleagus

7 October. Comments follow:"

"A. Bue ‘assured did not expect féPROP"objcctiv.n

' ba reached in short pariocd and undarstand current situation

.+ fully warranted return your colleague."”

And then it continues to discuss the fact that you wera

i consldering dispatching a third country national operator and

{ a senior casa officer from the CIA who would "run this op and

':outuidu agent full time undar your direction.”

Doma this cable reafer to tha fact that yoy debriaefed

" Sidnay Gottlieb?

Mr. Tweady. I am Rure it doas. That {s what it must ha,

Mr. Barown. Tha filrst paragraph is meant to indicats that

f the Chief of Station should not feal that Headquarters would

be disappointed in the fact that ha did not pull off an

" assessination mission in such a short period of timae?

= .
¢ fottlieb

Mr, Tweedy. I want to be careful to how I renly to that,
All 1 was saying to a very profassional collsaque was éhut w?
hed no illusicns about the fact that tha olannina opurqtiOH
of this would be vary difficult, at bast, and would take timec

and thoroughly agree with the fact that prospects, immaediate

- .--———"--x—' .
prospects, wera such that there was no alturnative for §1dnew
Mo

U

to ratur... That is all ! was sayina.

—

But to say what 1 wags trving o exurmss to him was th:
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fact that we were not overly disappointed that Lumumba was not

assassinated at this point {s just not the lavel of intercourss

that I had with a veary professional Chi¢f of Station. That is

' all.

Mr, Baron. Doas not the paragraph A here indicate that

the objective of tha miamsion that was discussed in the YQPROP
" . “'h“'

i channel was to assassinate Lumumba in visw or in light of thae

et

Gottliebyhad gone to the Congo with matarials that

' wera only going to ba lethal for a short pariod of time?

Mr, Twaedy. That is what it says.

Mr. Baron. In othar words, what ! am trying to axnlore

"with you is your characterization of thins euntire staqe of “he
;" operation &8s one of planning and exploration whan we know that
R r et ——--u-.__‘ . .
: 'GottliaEJtcok materials to the Congo which would only be lsthal
for a short period of time and presumabhly was prepared to move

' from axploration to implamentation?

Mr. Twsedy. 1If, Aé a result of ths Station focusing on
the problum.for the first time, as a rasult of Haadquarters'’
requa2st, they had come up with a plan that thev thouaht was
axceedingly soiid and which Huadquartars anproved, it 1s pot
surprigsing, perhaps, that we wanted the ma*arials thare to tav-
advantane 0f such, if you like, en unlikely avant. But this
would no% chande tha normal seruencs of svents, which would b=
that the Station would gxplors, kaan fleadauarters informed,

‘lwadquarters woul! commaent, it would than ba a cresando of
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agresement or no agreemaent at all resulting from either a final"
request for approval or eithar approval or no approval. This
would not have changed.

Mr, Baron. ' . Bacauss f§§€é€;§§:took lathal materials to
the Congo with him that had such a short period of lathality,
ware you not contemplating at that time that the operation
might wall move from Qhe exploration phass to the implamentation

phase just as soon as{QéE;II;ETand Haedgeman determined that it

was feamible?

Mr. Twoedy. I think I would put it quite diffarently.
* 1 think that I would say that wa would have beaen ramiss in ot

'?Ebeinq in 4 positiorn to uwxploit, {f wa rmached the polnt wherw

o
2
L]
.
«
a
1 1
<
*

“;1wa all aqraad that the thing was posaiblae,.
If they had merely gona ovear and said we *hirnk wa can Ao
[Iit, by why do you not send the stuff from Headauarters, that
.Eiwould have been sort of nonsensa. if you follow me.

Mr. Baron. You would have expacted the Chief'of
Station to ceble back for confirmatiorn, but i+ was cartainly
within your contemplation at tha time thnr'whungﬁéggzigE:went
to the Cénqo, when the Chief of Sta+tion cabled for confirme-
tion, you woul- probably give him a qgo ahea:! to assassinat-
Lumumba?

Mr., Tweedv. I did not say that at a4ll,

HMr., Barog.. T{ the onaration wers feasible?

Mr. Twosdy. T did not say that at sll. It would not hav.
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been my say-so. I do not know what the policy lavels of my

Agancy, who in turn would have baean raflacted in tha policy

lavels of the governmant, would have dona if it had come to the

P o | Arke 20T 3444000

polnt where somebody said, ws can do it, do you want us to do
it.

Mr. Baron. You would have raferrad that to Bissell?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes,

Mr. Baron. He would have rafarred it?

Mr. Twasdy. He would have refarred it according to hia
lights, That was not my business. He waas his own lavel of
authority. Hus was as aware of his authority as ! was at my
leval. I ounly assuma tha* this would havae besn discuased av

the highest leval, certainly at the Agancy. 1 assuma that the

WwaARD B FaulL

decision would have had to have besn mada by Allen Dulles and
who else he wished to consult in Washinagton.

These are nure assumptions on my part. (lndar no circum-
stancus would I have given the o ahea.

Mr. Dawson. That is interasting.

Mr. Baron. 1 just have one more dqu=stion on this line.
I reclive wes arse goina very closely over this aqround. We woul:!
not be deing it 1f it weren't important in trying tc et you to
clarify for the record exactly what shade of msaning you wa:t
to attuch hare.

Would it ba fair +tc say tha* whar vou Jdispatched

to the Conrnao you expaected to hear back --
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Mr. Tweedy. I expected this would result in =z dialogue
betwean the Station and ourselves as to what might be feasible.

Mr. Baron. Ygu ware hoping?

Mr., Twaady. {EGEEII;STnsaiatinq the Chiaf of Station in
his aexplorations.

Mr, Baron. In view of the entire policy of the Agancy at
that time, 2s indicated in the cables of Dullas and tha cablas

from yourself and Dissall to the Congo, you were hoping that

[Dottiilsbiand tha Chiaf of Station would find a feasible means
VR Y

of carrying out an arcsassination mission and thern inform you of

¢ that.
Mr. Twaedy. 1 am not going to commant on the hopae. [ ro

not know what my frame of mind was on that.

wARD & PAUL

The purposa of the exercliss was to see whathsar this was
: possible. One thing was clear, that I was the instrumant of
: policy in carrying out the exploratian which was antiraly a
. professional matter. If the axploration had reached a point
whare We felt that we could submit to higher authority a plan
which we thought made aome sensa, a% that point hiaghar authorit-
would have to take tha ball and run with it and let us know
what they concludad.
Mr. Baron. DBy higher authority hars. vou mean any
authority highar than voursalf?

Mr. Twaady. It would start with me in my chain of comman<.

! would pot he concarnad with the lMationral Securitv Advisor
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to the President or anybody aelse, 1 was perfectly clear in my

mind bacause of what had cccurred and the way that these mattars

had been broachad to the field by Mr., NDullws, that tha thing

arena.
What Mr. Dulles would have done and
authoritias wara from highsr authority 1
Mr. Dawson. That would havae bueen &
been betwaen Mr. Hissull and Mr. Dulles,

Mr. Tweedy. In the first instancae,

bLaetwaean Mr. Dullas and the outside world,

i was in the national arena and was just not in the Agancy's

what he falt hia
cannot tell you.
mattar that would hava

in that corraect?

it would have basn

tha FExacutiva,

Mr., Dawsorn. Tha chain of comman! woitld hava haan, yYou

would have talked to Bissell, vyou would

not have hean axpacte

or would have asked what Mr. Nulles' viuw warde?

Mr. Tweady. Mind you, we Wurwe also

vury flexibla.

an Amency that was

am not saying “r. NDnlleas might not have talka=d

to ma2 about this, that was hacausz Mr. fissgell was not

immadiataly available, or somethian of this kind,

What [ am gaving 1is

at the working

lavel, +*ha oparatinn,.:

level, the Divisional and %th+4 Stetinn lavel, wa had come

with « plan which made profassicnal s=nse to us which wa

sound anouah so tha* we would nrusent it

tO oltr mastalrs,

woiill havz fdone 80 apd tra resultant instruction to the

would heve Jdanend-=d 0on their rsaction as

within thz Adencv. As far as “r. Dulles
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& rauL

wanD

you.
In other words, tha degrees to which he thought he would
to refer furthar to Washington on, I have no idea.

Mr. Daron. It was your job to find a feasibla way to carrv

i out an assagsaination; it was the job of Riasall and those above

him to decide whathar to go zhead, as far as you wara concerned?

Mr. Tweedy. As far as I was concernad, that is the way i+

. started.

Mr. Dawson. You have no indepandant or specific recollac-

tion that you avar want to Mr. Bisswll and said, wa do not hevs

“ a shot at this, or we do, and wa could do it this way, and hin

saylng one thing or ancther? You hava 1o recolluction sither

Cway?

Mr. Tweady. Mr. Blasssll read the sams traffic I did.

Mr. Dawson. I did Aot know that.

Mr. Tweady. FHe read théae cables, Whan I say he raad
evary 8ingla one of them word for word -- all T can say is ha
had full access to theses cables and anvthing he had not real
had anv reason to bslicve he hat! ot read, 1 would have Xent i
Ger.efally briefal on the progress of tha plauning. “Maturall-,
he wouli! have been interested. He would? not hav-. followed it

: .
i detail.

Hr. Dawson, Would Mr. Milles have hal apy access to then
cebles?

Mr. Tweady. ‘'lot reutinsly. T think he would have axpuct:z.
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Mr. Bisaell to keep him orally informed on a thing like thinm,

; He did not want any more papar floating around in those days,
::Mr. Dulles was in evan anothar building. Now, we ware all down
-at the Raflacting Pool at that point, wars we not, and Mr.

1 Dulles was on E Street. It doasn't maka any difference. The

L ri.
| numbar of papars on this-ngROP thing would have been restricted

j to thes absolute minimum. I do not think Mr., Dulles would have
{ axpadted to be botherad with ths opsrational details. What he
‘ would have expescted from Mr. Dissell wan pProgruss on plannina

;tha alimination of Lumumba by whataver meann.

'Hr. Dawson. Was the routine way that that {nformation
would have bean given to Mr. Nulles -- for {nstanca, what 1'm
thinking was, were there staff meatings at which you attande-
with Mr. Bissell in Mr, Dulles' prase.ace concerninag what was
happening gunerally on & routine quarterly or weakly basis?

Mr. Tweedy. Mr. Dissell would have aseen Mr. Dulles by an-l
large avery dav.

Mr. nawso,. They would not raview meetings on a wawkly or
routinse besis?

Mr. Tweedy. He hat his own stdaff meeting averv mornina,
Mr. Julles did. Thess ware attendad by his Daputv Directors, o
which r. Bissell was On=.

l-uscd te See Mr. Biss:z11 -- he had a staff meating once
¢ week which 4ll Chiafs of Divigion attendad. ‘Mothing like

this would be discussead at *thoswu, had my own private maswtiaa:
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with him on these matters whenever it seemed nacessary by cna

or the other of us.

Mr. Baron. Returnina to the cabla of October 7th, 1960,

: which you sent to the Chief of Station, the referance to a

sanlor case officer who might ba dispatched to the Congo, is that

& refarence to the fact-that Bissall was considering dispatchina

Justin O0'hDonnall?

Mr. Tweedy. No other candidata, no other. I assume that

. 18 who' it is.

Mr. Baron. '0'Donnall's account that he was askaed by
Bisswell to go to the Congo to carry off thu assassination of
Lumumba would fit hure?

Mr. Twaedy. Sure.

Mr. Baron. The third country national rafarred to in this

. cable and in other cablas as someonsa you ares considering

dispatching to the Congo to halp with the oparation, would tha+

" be QJWIN or WIROGUR?

Mr. Twaody. As I told you before, definitaly not WDROGUFE.
Iresumably this othur fellow, wheoss idantity and what ha was is
very, very unclear go Me .

Mr. Barouw. The agent that was ru, hy;ﬁrnoﬂ@ Sﬂﬂv.ﬁ

Mr. Twzedy. Yas. Thils would have beer the man that would

workad with Justin 9'Donanell 1f it hadd all hapvaened.

Mr. Baron. That was QJWIN., I will raenrasaut to you that

QIJWIN was the afent who was gsupervisad by Justin O'hMonnell.
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Mr. Tweedy. Wa read that that time, which is
recollection of it. That is the person ! am sure.
Mr., Daron. Lat me correct mysalf heras.

I will ruprasant to you that QJWIN was the agant that was

: , _ o3
| recruited by o la2siiVarland sant byto the Congo for

| use by 0'Donnell and perhaps by the Chiaf of Station.

Is that consistant with your recollection?

Mr. Twealy. No, it is not consistant with my recollectiosn.

+ It 18 caertainly consistent with what I read the last time I smaw

‘“you, which I have 110 reason to disnuta. 1 just cannot remamber

the hlighter at all.
Mr. Baron. As Fxhibit 10, let us Iintroducs a cabla of

Gctober 15th, 1960, which iz not sent in tha fﬁPROP channel .
ot

It is marked RIIU\TLJ\T i the space whars senaitivity

indicators are usually placaed.
{The document refarred
to was markad Tweady
Fxhibit Ho. 10 for

idantification.)
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Mr. Baron. This cable requests the views of the Chief.of
. Station on suggastions ﬁ, 8 and C for various covert operations.
D2
In paragraph C, there is a referencs toOAK.
Mr, Twoedy, we have raceived ths representation from the
i CIA that that was a cryptonym used to refar to Lumumba.
Ia that consistent with your intaerasptation of the cable?

Mr. Daron. It is indead.

Mr. Tweedy. This paragraph C says in part: "Only direct

" action we can now stand bahind is to support {mmobolizing or

h 02 .
K arroatlngwl\}(, dasirable as more definitive action might bhe.

'!Auy action taken woiild have to bus antiraly Congolasse.”
How, you signad this cahle, but it was .ot sant in the

special senaitivity channel that dealt with fottliab's mission

wamD B FAUL

to the Cong8
Before we discuss this cable, let us nlso introduce irnte
the record as Exhibit 11 anothaer cable which you signed on
October 15, 1960 which was sent in the {§?ROP chapnel to the
Chiaf of Station.
[The documant referrerd sc
waa markaed Tweady FExhibit

o, 11 for iderntiticetic:..)
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Mr. Baron. This contains the following language: "You

' will note from cable through normal channel currently being

Y
T transamitted” then it continues "on YQPROP muggestions. You
i )
twill prgbably receive more along thesa lines as stumbling
i blocﬁ;;%oax represents increasingly apparent all studying

Congo situation closely and his disposition spontaneously

Mr. Tweedy. I think by that, I think {t is perfectly God-

.nwful English,

Mr. Baron. The cable continues --

i
' becomes number ona conasideration.”
|
|
[
I

Mr. Twaedy. Obviously that means that everyone one talkad
" to sald thare is no solution to the Congo as long as Lumumba

:Astays in a position of powar or influence there. That is wheat

waARD & FPAUL

. . that msans,

Mr. Baron. The cable’'continues: "Raise above s0 you rot
;gconfused by any apparant duplication. This channel remalns
‘for spucific purpose vou discussed with cclleagus and also

renains highest priority."

Now, dows this pair of cables indicats that at this point

G L 2000

despite the indication in the first cahle that we lookad at tha-

"direct action would be limited to entirely Congolass action”

. Woathinginn

the actual position of yoursslf and othars at Headquartars
involved in this onaration: was that exploration of an assassire-

tion mission remairned *ha hiaghast priority for the Chief of

210 Pyt vries, S F

;1 Station?
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Mr., Tweedy, I think that iz accurate.

We had come to the end of the road, at least-temporarily

on the YQPROP aspect and for the time being we warse in no
4 position to approva anything but:what was discussed in the

5[?%#2}?'cablc. Nonethalass, as long as fho threat to the Congo
6 from Lumumba axisted, there remained & high priority to search
7 || tor mesans to take carae of the EQPROP planning aspects.

8 Mr. Baron. When the cable refers to the specific purpose
you discusaed with colleague -~

JN

Mr. Tweady. Thin is assassination with§53€€1I;57FI am

! sure.
Mr, Baron. It then says: This purpose remains highaest
,j'priority. Would that not indicate to the Chief of Station
: that he should proceed to find a way that Lumumba could be
i assa@ésinated?
Mr. Tweedy. Ihat this would mean to the Chiaf of Station
* ' was that he should retain exploration of possibls means 6!
" assassinating Lumumba as highest priority., He should continue
" to mwok mMwans to do thia, not to do it.
Mr, Baror. Again, you are maintainiag you have just made
yourself clear, as far as you warws concarnsd, you ware atill
“asking him to sxplora and not implamant a2+ this polnt?
Mr. Twaedy. Ho*hing alss but.l
o Mr. Baron. Who would hava had accasa to or receivad

ri distributic. of the first cables we looked at which travelled i:
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Mr, Tweedy., It woﬁld have bsen restricted, but not as

restricted as the othar.

Mr. Barom. Would somebody at the Embhassy conceivably
hava besn cut in on cable traffic in the channel that dealt with

[@?}I‘ operations?

Mr. Twaedy. Could be, certainly. J -
Mr. Baron. In other wordsm; tha purpose of sending -a
. #woond cable on the sama day which daalt with action against

Lumumba was what?

Mr, Tweady. The simple reason I think -- I say I think,

‘Q bacause I cannot tell you Bo -- as I sald a faw minutens ago,

‘ obviously you'd coma tamporarily to the and of the line on

I O
e ~

_ﬂ YQPROP.  Msasures taken to shore up{HIHUAY Blila) position in the
Il

i|Congo,{ﬂabutuz would have served to support thé géneral objactive,
r”of containing Lumumba by whatever meanz. It {s all part of the

“E;sama purpose. —-

Oncu again refurring t6 the original cable from Mr. Nullas
which said all means, in effect, anl I think the reason I'm
putting this ir tha open channel, the onean channel is still --

Mr. Baron. Simply tha ordinary channsl uasd batween
yoursealf --

Mr, Twaedy. Still 2 restrictad channel. RIBAT is a
restrictad thing, in any evant. This could have baan diséussgd

with the Ambassador or tha Embassy, if any aspect of 1t suuned

TOP SECRET
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‘' the Congo to handla the
y

appropriate by the Chief of Btation.

Mr. Baron. Dy contrast, the ’{QPROP cabla would only have
been sean by the Chief of Station?

Mr. Twaedy. Tha Embassy would not have bean shown this

cable anyway. Wa do not show the traffic to the Embassy;: we
discussed it.

0

Mr. Baron. It would have bean propr for th.[EE?LAT cable

to be conveyed in some mannar?

Mr. Tweedy. To ba discussed.

Mr. Baron. Batween the Chief of Station and perhaps ths
Ambassador?

Mr. Twasdy. Discussed; only orally.

Mr. Baron. Dy contrast, tha YOPROP cable clearly would
have been restrictad to the Chiaf of Station?

Mr. Tweedy. I hava no reason to bslieve that the YOPROP

business was discussed with the Ambaseador, I do not

beliuve it was, although Mr. Dulles, in his origina) cable, sai~
l

. ! he could, if ha wanted to.

Mr. Baroa. Let us introduce &8s the final exhiblt for

| the moment Exhibit 12, a cabla of October 17, 1960 qoing to

1 Jadwin from the Chiaf of Station.

In this cable, the Chief of Station ig rasponding to vour

‘:auqqustiou that a sunior cass officer might be dispatched to

?ﬁPROP operation. MHe agys it {s an

= uxcellent idea, 1Is that a fair interpratation?
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Hr.‘Twaldy. Yes.
(The document referred
to was marked Tweedy
Exhibit No. 12 for

identification.)

-
.
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Mr. Baron. The Chiaf of Station then makes a suggestion
in the fourth paraqraph for equipment that might be provided if

such a casa officer ware to be sent. He .says, "If case officar

'Isant, racommend lHeadquarters pouch soonest high powarod'foraiqn

make rifle with ' talescopic sight and sillencer. Hunting good

hera when lights right. Howaver a2s hunting rifles now forbidden.

| would keep rifle in office panding opening of hunting season.”

Would you take that to he a racommendation by the Chief

iof Station, L{f a case officer was sent to the Congo to concen-
A
‘i trate on tha {SPROP opsration, he shoul? ba provided with thae

“ kind of weapon that would he sulted for a sniper shot at

Lumumbe?
HMr. Tweedy. Ywss. Not necessarlly to be fired by the
case officer, obviously not, but at least used in the operatio..

Mr. Baron. This reference to the hunting season can be

" taken as a rafarence oblimualy to the fact that Lumumba was ir-

UN custody and that thare would pnot be, in effect, "open
swascn” on him until he showed his face outaide of 1IN custodw.
Would that be a fair iu?urpretﬂtion;

Mr. Tweaedy. I would not have interpretad it quite the
same Way. I would have interpreted it this way, which was if
it, as a4 rasult of Illeadruartars suqaastion tha* a rifla by
providad to the Station, the Station would coms up with an
operational plan invelving the use of the rifte which Headaua: *-z=

would approve, and that thus, {n effact, tha coparation was o
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by a rifle,that would be ths opening of the hunting season,

In othar words, the point whare they knaw how it could be used

| and llsadquarters had approved its uss.

Prone {Arsa 102) 5444000

Mr. Baron. I have one othar gJenaral quastion bafore wa

H take a break, and that is, returning tos5iAney Gottliabia
f . a s, returning to £ ney Gottlieb’'s
| account of his conversation with Richard Bissell about -making
ﬁ Preparations for carrying off an assassination against an
i}
& | African foreign leader if it wara required,
I
ii
i

I - -
1. _Gottligb alsoc said that he clearly interpreted Bissell to maar

g

7hl. 2t A!
Gottlieb said in

9 that context that he.had highar authority for such an opasration.

that Bissel)l had Presidential authority for asuch an oparation?

Dld you hava anpy knowledga of such a converaation butwaan

U WL

Gottliub 'and Bissell from any source?
f D ——]

-
2
«
.
L]
]
[
«
¥

PRT N

Mr. T™weedy. T do not recall that dg;til;ﬁyand I svar
discussed highar authority and approval. 1 do not say +that it
did not occur. iz:agggiigg_said that he had this impreasion
in talking to Nissull, I cannot say no, but I canno* comment
on it further.

r. Baror.. For the moment, we have no further questicos

arid we will take a break now and pick up eaein hafora the full

Committes and Exeacutive Session this afturroon.

Mgt T L

Thank you very much for your patisnce in qoing throunh ¢r-. s

Serwet w ¥

documants ons by one. It has heer extrzmaly helnful to us.

(Whereupor, at  1:40 p.m., the huwerira concluded.)

FET LN
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* LEOFOLDVILLE

OEFERMED

CIRECIOR TOUTINE

X PHONTY

OPERATION AL | 0T
tawiCiatl

|
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I =N lAaUmNaey

2 {PRITY) LEOP INYO Citt G
S R

EYES ONLY GUTHMAN FROM JADWIN

rm
RYBAT YQUFROP

W

l. IDEN PRKOCEEDING BRAZZAVILLE SHORT LT AND SHOULD ARRIVE

APPROX 27 SEPT. HE WILL MAKE HIS WAY LEOQOP SOOUNEST THEREAFTER N0

CALL YOU AT CFFICE ON ARRIVA!., WILL ANHOUNCE HIMSELE AS “SID § i

"AR.‘S' - DBRIEF COVER DISCUSSION WILL THEN DE HELD IN WHICH "SIn-

SUGGESTS MEZETING YOU AT OFFICE AND TOUGNILL B USpOMD L MM RN
AIQID SETTING THE TIME. HOWEVER THE ACTUAL MEETING W Iil. TAKE PL A:
ONE HOUR EARIIER THAN TIME MENTIONED IN THIS CONVEDLATION AND iy
FRONT MAIN ENTRANCE NEW STANLEY HOTEL. "SID" WILL CARRY UNROL L}
COPY OF "PARIS MATCH" IN LEFT HAND.

¢. IT URGENT YOU SHOULD SEE IDEN SOONEST FFGS3iBLE AFTER He
PHONES YOU. HE WILL FULLY IDENTIFY HIMSELF ~XND EXPLAIN 1115 A

MENT TO YOU. HOWEVER HIS ETA NOT FIRM AND YOU SHOUL.LD NOT BE

CONCERNED BY SOME DELAY.

CONIVIHAT WO OFr1Cyp gy
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PAGE TWO
3. ACKNOWLEDGE ABOVE SOONEST, WITH ANY REVISIONS YOU
‘¥ISH MAKE IN ABOVE PROCEDURES. CONTINUE USE ‘:C‘?’PP..OP INDICATOR
\LL TRAFFIC THI5S OFP, WHICH YOU INSTRUCTED HOLD ENTIRELY TO

YOURSELF.

END OF MESSAGE
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RE LEQP 0025 (1N 13989)

P YERTY WELCOME, COMMENT

AL HE LA CHOCUR MAXIDAUM USJ'JE%HI:JT

CP LUITEL, MUSY RRMAIM UNWITTING FOR TIME BEIMG ALTHOUGI 1 5y
TOU Wili BE ASSEZSSING Fl MORNT ACTIVE

*
HAS APPARENTLY MAINTAINED SPLENDED COYER, MUST PE

\

:..IAMJNATION HIS ‘*ACXGROUND WILL REVEAL HE RESICEN :A'l:y'_'.'i‘.l}
AX

l
ER;n\P‘H-JM':Ej,).ONI LES ON EEHELM@;BASSPORT AND WIFE [f‘

CONCUR Tiu3 PCSSIBILITY WORTH WATCHING BUT &

i

PCART FOR 'I(_IPROP OBRJZLCTIVES, BELIE VI ESSENTIA L
7 THIAD NATIONAL CHANMEL WITH POVIIAY (Ol

COMPI.ETILT CONC:CALIZD IMACINME TOU CONCUR OUR DELIJEY SURJECT'S
. e
——leURITT 1_.1_...1.‘: ax POOR A.H.‘) LEAXS WOULD ALMOST CEMTALNLY
4 190 ,
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C. AE 2C. YOU MMTST HAYX MUCH BETTER PE{QR.SPECTIYE
i

S CRITI 1 ItAN WE, BUT Tmcm-mmczxrnl coxrrLuI)

AND TIIUS OUR TOMMENTS ALONG LINES B A3OVE.

S 7. RE 2D. UNDXIZSTAND STATION HAS HAD AEZASCHS QUEIS 1.0
i

CONNECTIONS  COMMENTS AS AROV E.
E. k& 22, FROM TRACES HERE ASSUME SUAJTECT MAY A+ NRITPN &

)
AR SCPPORTER OF U. XOTZ PREVIOUS CZECH COWNECTIONS,

iG YOUR FURTHER EXFLORATION CNA CAival

T

ELoANTY POIFIDLI CHA SOLUTION. THS SHCULL :
)
t

PHOYIDE MAKIMUM CREDIBILI

STDBJIECT LYDP DO LUK LLT HA
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YHATIVER ROLE THIS OP TOU MIGHT CONSIDER JIM. SOMEY HAT CONG:
YOUR RECINT REPORT HE MISUNDERSTOOD OR DISOBXTED INSTRUC T
RE LQiTi\TIOH. BUT NIS ATDAREMT SING T s
MILIZU OF ‘c&dm’ IYTEREST. WE ARE CONSIDEAING A THIRD NATION:AI.
“uuuT LUN':.-.:;'L)\:\ YALLAYLYE HERE WHO MIGHT FILL BILL AND WILL AtevLD "
SHORTLT. |
3. NUT INTINDEZD YOU CONSTRUE AROTE COMMINTS AS DASITALLY
IEGATITE, ZOU AND COLLEAGUE UNDERSTAMD WE CANMOT READ OV EiL
AN AN ARSYTR] ODPPORTUNTITEI. CUR PIUIMARY CU5iC! :
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FROM ASCHAM AND JADWIN

RE: LEOP 0002 (IN 17334) "

1. ASPRECIATE EXCELLENT REPORTING YOUR REFERMNOY
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